
      MINUTES 
         JANUARY 20, 2022 
 
 
The Walker Art Committee met on Thursday, January 20, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. in the art storeroom 
of the Garnett Public Library with the following present:  Wanda Taylor, Joyce Martin, Marcia 
Mader, Tami Hiestand, Jenelle Klehammer and Denise Scheibmeir.  Absent:  Nancy Foltz. 
 
MINUTES 
A motion was made by Denise, seconded by Jenelle to approve the minutes of November 18, 
2021.  The motion was unanimously approved. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
Marcia presented two reports as follows:  Beginning balance for November, 2021 was 
$3,492.36.  One expenditure to Tami Hiestand in the amount of $79.82.  Ending balance on 
November 30, 2021 is $3,412.54.  Beginning and ending balances for December, 2021 are 
$3,412.54.  There were no revenues or expenditures for December.  The two treasurer’s reports 
were approved as presented. 
 
CURATOR’S REPORT 
Jenelle spoke about the special event contest.  Funds were awarded to this committee for our 
“At the Walker” which will be held in November.  More information will be presented at a 
future meeting. 
 
The BPW Square Fair event will be held on May 7, 2022.  Ideas for our booth were discussed 
with the possibility of providing supplies for people to make make an “ I love you card” for a 
special person.  More discussion will be held at the next meeting. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Joyce reported that her husband Frank was nearing completion of the sign-in stand that will 
hold the gallery visitor’s book.  She asked if the members had an idea as to where the stand 
needs to be placed when completed.  It was agreed to put it in the art storeroom until the next 
meeting. 
 
Joyce discussed the poetry and short stories project.  She is a penpal with a Hay’s High School 
student who suggested this project.  Joyce has checked with high school guidance counselor 
Janay Blome who said this could be done through junior and senior high English classes. The 
committee authorized Joyce to continue developing this project. 
 
Jenelle said that Nancy had told her about the problems of becoming an administrator for the 
Walker Art Facebook page.  Jenelle will work on this and contact Nancy. 
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GALLERY DISPLAYS                    
Committee members talked about Elizabeth Dyer’s art that is on display in the West Wing 
Gallery.  Everyone was very pleased with the display. Comments were made about  Sonia Jones’ 
art works that are on display in the Community Gallery.  We are very lucky to have such 
talented people in our community who are willing to share their art with others. 
 
It was suggested that donations given to the Garnett City Art Collection by Candy and Rick 
Hewes could possibly be displayed in the West Wing Gallery in November, 2022.   
 
The next meeting will be February 17, 2022. 
 
Wanda adjourned the meeting at 4:42 p.m. 
 
 
      Joyce E. Martin, Recording Secretary 
 
 


